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@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
FO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 88009-9/34

August 9, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Compliance Filing — Docket No. UE-070565 — Do Not Redocket
Electric Tariff Filing — Advice No. 2007-22

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105, WAC 480-07-880 and -883, enclosed
are an original and three copies of the following proposed revised tariff sheets:

WN U- 60, Tariff G - (Electric Tariff):

Thirtieth Revision of Sheet No. 95  Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause

Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 95-a Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause (Continued)
Seventh Revision of Sheet No. 95-b Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause (Continued)
Sixth Revision of Sheet No. 95-¢  Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause (Continued)
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 95-d  Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause (Continued)
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 95-¢ Schedule 95 Power Cost Adjustment Clause (Continued)

The purpose of this filing is to comply with the Commission’s Order No. 7, Final Order
Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement (“Order”) in Docket No. UE-070565. The
Order rejects the proposed tariff revisions filed on March 20, 2007 and requires that PSE file
tariff sheets as are necessary to implement the requirements of the Order. This filing is that
required refiling of Schedule 95. '

The tariff sheets described herein reflect issue dates of August 9, 2007, and effective dates of
September 1, 2007, “By Authority of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
in Docket No. UE-070565.” Work papers that demonstrate the derivation of the rates proposed
to be changed by the enclosed tariff sheets are also attached herewith in electronic format.
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Notice of the proposed tariff change, as required by law and the Commission’s rules and
regulations, is being given to the public immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this
transmittal Jetter, through web, telephone and mail access in accordance with WAC 480-100-
193(1). This filing will also be served upon each party to this proceeding in accordance with
WAC 480-07-883(2).

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information about this filing. If you
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly ours,

L=Td

Tom DeBoer
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures
cc: Simon ffitch, Office of the Attorney General, Public Counsel

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie LLP
Service List



